
The ETU does not have any corrections to the transcript. 

We would, however, like to vary the year 2013 quoted in paragraph 2 of my opening statement. I 

stated 2013 incorrectly, when I should of said 2014. 

 

“Regrettably the state Liberal government's response to this atrocious record was to slash the 

budget for the safety regulator by $6 million in 2014 over the forward estimates.” 

 

Regards, 

Trevor Gauld 

National Policy Officer 

Electrical Trades Union 

Communications Electrical Plumbing Union 


